
Is it Goodbye to “No Pets”
Buildings?
In at least two recent cases, NCAT has decided that “no pets”
by-laws are invalid.

Are strata pet by-laws banning the keeping of pets no longer
worth the paper they are written on?

What about the basic habitation rights of owners who want to
live in a “pet free” building?

Where does this leave “no pets” buildings?  Pet By-laws – Is
it the End of No Pets By-laws?

Need a pet by-law or some advice contact us now!

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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